

21 June 2012

Kerry Marshall Government Affairs Manager Air New Zealand Po Box 92007 Auckland 1142

Dear Kerry

## Timeline for s 56G Report

- 1. Thank you for your letter of 21 June 2012 expressing concern about the timeline for the s 56G report in relation to the information disclosures of Wellington International Airport Limited (WIAL).
- 2. The Commission has extended the due date for submissions on the Process and Issues paper by a week, and hence the due date for cross-submissions. This will necessarily require a new conference date and potential slippage in our proposed reporting date. We sincerely hope that Air New Zealand, and all other parties, are not too inconvenienced by the change of proposed date.
- 3. We look forward to receiving Air New Zealand's submissions on our proposed process and issues in relation to WIAL's disclosures.

Yours sincerely

John Hamill

General Manager Regulation